
DATE:  1-4-2022 

FROM:  EMANUEL SYNAGOGUE RITUAL COMMITTEE 

TO:  THE EMANUEL SYNGOGUE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

SUBJECT: Resolutions 

At the 1/4/22 meeting of the Emanuel Synagogue Ritual Committee the following resolutions were 
adopted: 

1.  The Emanuel Synagogue Ritual Committee supports the adoption of an additional/alternative 
havurah style Shabbat service.  This service would be held no more than once per month within 
the Emanuel and may start after the regular Shabbat service and end at the same time.  This 
service would follow the same COVID precautions as the regular Shabbat service. 

2. With the graduation of our current Student Rabbi, The Emanuel Synagogue Ritual Committee 
unanimously supports engaging another student Rabbi or student Cantor for the 2022-2023 
term. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Donald N. Miller, PhD, FAAIDD 
Charlotte Bower 
Co-chairs, Emanuel Ritual Committee 
 

 

 

 


